
UTILITIES COMMISSION MEETING 
NOVEMBER 15, 2010 

Mayor Bailey called the meeting to order at 7:30 p.m. In attendance were Council 
members James Gatto, Gibson Anthony, Mabel Mumford-Pautz and Mauritz Stetson, W. 
S. Ingersoll, Town Manager and Zoning Administrator, Jennifer Mulligan, Stenographer, 
and guests. Bob Sipes, Utilities Director was absent due to illness. 

Mayor Bailey asked ifthere were any additions or corrections to the Utilities 
Commission meeting of October 18,2010. Mrs. Mumford-Pautz moved to approve 
the minutes as presented, was seconded by Mr. Gatto and carried unanimously. 

Mayor Bailey stated that cash on hand and in banks was $567,474.20. 

There being no further business, Mrs. Mumford-Pautz moved to pay the bills as 
presented, was seconded by Mr. Gatto and carried unanimously. 

Mrs. Mumford-Pautz moved to adjourn the meeting at 7:31 p.m., was seconded by 
Mr. Stetson and carried unanimously. 
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